
 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Yuki Kigoro has been appointed as the new General 

Manager of ARK Hills Club, effective June 1st 2022. 

 

 

 

 

Appointment of New General Manager at ARK Hills Club 

NEWS RELEASE 

June 1, 2022 

Mori Hospitality Corporation 

Her hospitality career initially started in the food and 

beverage sector, before developing into a successful 

career path. After experiencing a few hotels in Japan and 

overseas, she joined the ARK Hills Club Pre-opening office 

as a sommelier and manager of Continental Dining in 

1998. In 2006, she moved to the Roppongi Hills Club as 

membership director, later promoted to Executive Assistant 

Manager in 2013. Since 2017, she assigned as the 

General Manager of the Roppongi Hills Club. 

 

“ I am very honored to have the opportunity to contribute 

to the ARK Hills Club, where I have learned a lot from you 

members since its first opening 20 years ago. We will 

continue to listen to the voices of everyone who support us 

while evolving day by day and will strive to provide a more  

valuable club life with the same sense of security and high 

quality hospitality.” says Kigoro. 

About ARK Hills Club: 

An oasis of tranquility in the very heart of Tokyo, a bustling metropolis that represents a vital nexus for 

the global pulse of information. There was a pressing need for a comfortable, refreshing space to serve 

as the stage for cosmopolitan communication, so in September 1998 the ARK HILLS CLUB was 

established. Whether you are interested in executive networking or a quiet rendezvous, this elegant 

members' club provides the perfect venue for meeting, relaxing, talking and dining. 


